
 
 
 

August 09, 2017 
 
Withdrawal of Award Recommendation Notification Regarding 
RFQ -2017-RB-11, Construction Management “at Risk” 

 
The College is withdrawing its original award recommendation for the above RFQ for 
the Open Market pool only as listed below. The evaluation committee will reconvene at 
a time and place to be publicly announced to consider modification of said award. 

 
Open Market (projects not exceeding $2MM) 
D. STEPHENSON CONSTRUCTION, INC. 
THORNTON CONSTRUCTION CO., INC. 
LEGO CONSTRUCTION CO. 
STONEHENGE CONSTRUCTION, LLC 
MUNILLA CONSTRUCTION 
BDI CONSTRUCTION COMPANY 
LINK CONSTRUCTION GROUP, INC. 
STOBS BROS. CONSTRUCTION CO. 

 

Please direct questions regarding this notification to; 

Ramon S. Bristol, MA, CPPO, FCCM 
Assistant Director of Purchasing 
305-237-0011 Voice 
rbristol@mdc.edu 

 

DATE & TIME OF POSTING:  August 9, 2017  3:00pm  

DATE & TIME POSTING REMOVED: August 14, 2017  3:00pm 

“Failure to file a protest within the time prescribed in section 120.57(3), Florida Statutes, or failure to 
post the bond or other security required by law within the time allowed for filing a bond shall 
constitute a waiver of proceedings under chapter 120, Florida Statutes.” 


